
 

 
 

Invitation to investors, analysts, and the media 
Stockholm 7 July, 2022 
 
 

Invitation – presentation of Ework’s interim 
report for January – June 2022 
 
Ework Group AB (publ) hereby invites investors, analysts, and the media to a 
presentation of the company's interim report for the second quarter and first half of 
2022 online via Teams. 
 
Time: Tuesday 19 July at 13.00-13.45, CET 

 
To participate: Digitally via Teams. A link to the Team Meeting is sent to the 

participant's e-mail address after registration. 
 

Registration:   To e-mail: maj-britt.arhelm@eworkgroup.com by Monday 18 July at the 
latest. Tel: +46 8 50 60 55 00 

 
   
The interim report will be published on Tuesday, July 19, around 12.30 CET, after which it 
will be available at www.eworkgroup.com 
 
The presentation will be given by Ework’s CEO Karin Schreil and CFO Klas Rewelj. In 
connection with the presentation, there is an opportunity to ask questions about the report. 
 
Welcome!  
 
For more information, please contact:   
Maj-Britt Arhelm, Chief Marketing & Communications Officer, Ework Group AB  
Tel: +46 850 60 55 00, Mobile: +46 70 157 73 60  
E-mail: maj-britt.arhelm@eworkgroup.com  
 
Ework Group is a market-leading and independent consultant provider operating in northern 
Europe, which focuses on IT, telecom, technology, and business development. Without 
having consultants employed, Ework can impartially match every assignment with the right 
competence from the whole market. Ework was founded in Sweden in 2000, and is now 
active in Sweden, Denmark, Norway, Finland and Poland. The firm has framework 
agreements with over 170 leading corporations in most sectors, and has close to 12,000 
consultants on assignment. Ework’s head office is in Stockholm. Its shares are listed on 
Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 


